PETE MARTO
Principal
920.492.2925 ext. 6102
E-mail: pmarto@ashwaubenonk12.org



Dear Pioneer Families,

Safety for each of our Pioneer students is our number one priority. Pioneer driving and parking expectations are below.

Pioneer Drop-off and Pick-up Procedures	
Be Safe	<ul> <li>Please drop off &amp; pick up your child in the west parking lot on the side walk or in the northwest parking lot.</li> <li>If you park your car, please greet your child at the exit and walk your child to your car.</li> <li>Observe the speed limit - 15 MPH - before and after school when students are present.</li> <li>Please do not pull into the fire lane in front ofschool between 7:55am-8:10am and 3:00pm-3:20pm.</li> </ul>
Be Responsible	<ul> <li>Follow instructions on signs near Pioneer.</li> <li>Please do not block the entrance to any parking lot to ensure safe flow of traffic.</li> <li>Please pull forward in line to allow more students to be picked up/dropped off.</li> <li>Please make choices that ensure the safety of all.</li> </ul>
Be Respectful	<ul> <li>Follow traffic expectations around school.</li> <li>Please park only in parking spaces provided.</li> <li>Please do not park in a way that blocks the flow oftraffic in the parking lot.</li> <li>Be courteous to other drivers. Most schools are a busy place during drop-off/pick-up. Remember that other parents have the same priorities as you - safely dropping off or picking up their children.</li> </ul>

If someone else is picking up at school, please notify them of our procedures. If you have any questions please feel free to call or email.

Thank you for keeping our school a safe place!

Pete Marto
Principal
Pioneer Elementary School

